Recent feedback from Carol Allan who came to share her expertise on the Sensory Curriculum on the January training day.



Penny 

Please share this forwards to your excellent staff.  

As you know, I deliver a lot of CPD.  The first day back, especially the one in January..and especially when the weather was so miserable, is always a tricky one.  No matter how good a staff are, how dedicated or interested, the transition from festivities and family back to work can be problematic.  Your staff engaged so quickly, were prepared to have a go at anything..and to do so with enthusiasm, BUT, best of all, were constantly applying ideas to practice in their classrooms!

I was very grateful for the numerous offers of tea and coffee, from so many people.  These small gestures say so much about the ethos of a school, more to my mind than data does.

Thanks for the invite and I will be in touch soon!

Carol Allen

-- 

